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Comments: To whom it may concern,

 

I am firmly against the proposed rollercoaster in the Sandia mountains. I believe that Indigenous lives and land is

more important than the fun of tourists. I had the fortune of visiting the Sandias back in the summer of 2013.

From the perspective of a tourist, I can say that a roller coaster would not have enhanced my experience. The joy

in visiting came from the natural beauty of the mountains, not some thrill ride. This land that you are proposing

the roller coaster be built on is Indigenous land, and this roller coaster threatens the peace and health of a sacred

mountain.

 

Sincerely,

 

Ella Miller


